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LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
What a crock of shit****, thirteen cents of a dollar per month rebate, billing is every three
months - thirteen cents X three = thirty-nine cents($0.39) or $0.13 X 12 months = $1.56
rebate. What are these people doing here? Who's going to explain this? What stupid person
thought of this? I believe it is time we retaliate, from my point of view I believe we should
be talking to our politician(s)about this. 
As for the Ontario Energy board I believe you people should decline the Greater Sudbury
Hydro Inc. application. It's going to be a waste of tax payers tax dollars.
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